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Name  Category  
Term of 
Office  

Portfolio 
Responsibilities 

Pecuniary 
Interests  

Governance 
Roles in other 
educational 
institutions 

Relationships 
with other 
Governors or 
School Staff 

Voting 
Rights  

Attendance 
from 

July 2020 

Mrs George 
Muxworthy 

Head 
Teacher 

From 
01/01/2021 

Headteacher 

Senior Leadership Team 
 

Literacy Co-ordinator 
 

EYFS Lead 
 

Pre-School Link Governor 

Staff 
Member 

 
None None Yes 11/11 

Sam Nicol  Clerk N/A Clerk 
Staff 

Member 

Clerk to the 
Governors:  

Bishop 
Henderson 

School 
Kilmersdon 

Primary School 
Bowlish Infant 

School 
St Johns First 

School 

None No 10/11 



    

Rev. Caroline 
Walker 

DBE 
Foundation 
Governor 

Ex-Officio 

From 
01/03/2016   

Ethos, values and 
spirituality  

Admissions Committee 

SDP Priority 2 
Develop a Creative and 
Inspirational Curriculum  
 
Norton St Philip Parish 
Council Link 

None 
declared None None Yes 10/11 

Graham 
Slingo 

Mendip 
Circuit 

Foundation 
Governor 

Ex-Officio 

From  
02/02/2020 

 

Ethos, values and 
spirituality  

Finance and Building 
Committee  

None 
declared 

Governor  at 
Sewood 

Academy 
None Yes 5/11 

Caroline 
Whitehead 

DBE 
Foundation 
Governor 

08/04/2020 
– 
09/04/2024 

Chair of Governors 

Pay & Performance 
Committee  

Admissions Committee 

Finance and Buildings 
Committee 

Literacy Governor 

SDP Priority 1 
Develop effective leaders 
at all levels of our 
organization 
 

None 
declared None None Yes 10/11 



SDP Priority 3   
Ensuring our buildings, 
environment and 
organisation enhance 
learning and enable the 
delivery of our Vision 
 

Valerie 
Parker 

Mendip 
Circuit 

Foundation 
Governor 

03/11/2020
– 
03/11/2024 

 
On-line Safety Group 
 
SEN & Vulnerable Pupils 

Ethos, values and 
spirituality  

SDP Priority 2 
Develop a Creative and 
Inspirational Curriculum  
 

None 
declared 

None None Yes 7/7 

    

Iestyn Lewis 
Elected 
Parent 

14/02/2020
– 
13/02/2024 

Vice Chair of Governors 
 
Child Protection & 
Safeguarding 
 
SDP Priority 4 
Explore and develop 
effective remote teaching 
strategies and techniques 
 

Non 
declared 

None 

Partner of  
Claire 

Harrington, 
Thrive 

Practitioner 
working one day 

per week in 
School 

Yes 08/11 

Bethany 
Jarroussie 

Elected 
Parent 

03/11/2020
– 
03/11/2024 

 
Finance and Buildings 
Committee 
 
SDP Priority 3   

Sopra Steria 
Ltd 

employee 
 

None None Yes 4/6 



Ensuring our buildings, 
environment and 
organisation enhance 
learning and enable the 
delivery of our Vision 
 
SDP Priority 4 
Explore and develop 
effective remote teaching 
strategies and techniques 
 

Bimble 
(Kids) Ltd 
Director 

 
Nixon UK Ltd 

Director 

    

Kim Slade Elected Staff 
31/03/2021 
– 
31/03/2025 

 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
Senior Leadership Team 
 
Maths Co-ordinator 
 
RE Co-ordinator 
 

Staff 
Member None None Yes 10/11 

    

Vacancy  Co-opted  
 
  

  
  

Richard 
Clayphan  

Co-opted 
23/02/2021 
– 
22/02/2023 

Pay & Performance 
Committee 

SDP Priority 1 
Develop effective leaders 
at all levels of our 
organization 

None 
declared 

None None Yes 11/11 

Siobhan 
Thompson 

Co-opted 
19/02/2019 
– 
21/02/2023  

 
SEN & Vulnerable Pupils 

None 
declared None None Yes 8/11 



Pay & Performance 
Committee                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Child Protection & 
Safeguarding 
 
Training Governor 

Bill Jackson Co-opted 
03/11/2020 
 – 
03/11/2024 

 

Numeracy Governor 

Rode Parish Council Link 

Finance and Buildings 
Committee 

 

Staff 
member 

) 

None 

Married to Ros 
Jackson 

(employee of 
the Federation 

Yes 7/7 

Kirstie Tozer Co-opted 
17/09/2019 
- 
17/09/2021 

 
Curriculum link Governor 
 
SDP Priority 2 
Develop a Creative and 
Inspirational Curriculum  
 
SDP Priority 4 
Explore and develop 
effective remote teaching 
strategies and techniques 
 

None 
declared 

None None YES 10/11 

Philip Miller Co-opted 
26/09/2018 
- 
26/09/2022 

 
Finance & Buildings 
Committee – Chair 
 
On-line Safety Group 

None 
declared None None Yes 11/11 



 
The Arts link Governor 
 
Health and Safety Link 
Governor 
 
SFVS Link Governor 
 
SDP Priority 3   
Ensuring our buildings, 
environment and 
organisation enhance 
learning and enable the 
delivery of our Vision 
 

Andrew Carr Co-opted  
28/03/2019 

28/03/2023 

 
Pay & Performance 
Committee 
 
The Arts link Governor 
 
SDP Priority 2 
Develop a Creative and 
Inspirational Curriculum  
 

None 
declared None None Yes 11/11 

    
Vacancy LA Governor        

 


